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Drive up Worship Service Order 
This is now how we worship together for now!  

10:08 am - FM 102.5 Broadcast begins 

 (pre-service music and station identification) 

Oh, The Deep Love of Jesus       (Epic Version)

He's Alive                                     (Tenor Philip Webb singing)

Sweet By and By                         (Sung by Bird Youmans

Hallelujah                                    (The Ten Tenors)

In Christ Alone                            (Tenor Philip Webb singing)

10:30am -Opening Prayer 
Hymn:        
Wonderful Grace of Jesus, Acapeldridge accompanying: 

Wonderful grace of Jesus, Greater than all my sin. 
How shall my tongue describe it? Where shall its praise begin? 
Taking away my burden, Setting my spirit free. 
For the wonderful grace of Jesus Reaches me. 

CHORUS: 
Wonderful the matchless grace of Jesus, Deeper than the mighty 
rolling sea, Higher than the mountain, Sparkling like a fountain, All-
sufficient grace for even me (for even me). 
Broader than the scope of my transgressions, Greater far than all my 
sin and shame (my sin and shame) Oh magnify the precious name of 
Jesus,Praise His name. 

Wonderful grace of Jesus, Reaching the most defiled. By its 
transforming power, Making him God's dear child. 
Purchasing peace and heaven, For all eternity, 
And the wonderful grace of Jesus Reaches me. 

CHORUS

SERMON: 
1Thessalonians 4:9-18    ~   To Be Always With the Lord…


Closing Prayer 

If you miss the parking lot service, as always, you can 
still hear the sermon at FBCWaldport.org. Tell a friend! 

Announcements: 

Please Pray for Wisdom          
for our Leaders 

Current state restrictions do not 
allow the distribution of bulletins 
or communion, but this week look 
for a drive by offering deposit.  

As of Friday, May 15, we could 
gather inside our building if there 
were only 25 of us. Our leaders 
will figure out how we will begin 
to “open up” on a small scale. 
Until there is a vaccine or herd 
immunity, our church will have 
“new normals” such as offering 
plates in the back, not passed, 
distance seating, no hand shaking 
or hugging, and no potlucks for a 
time in order to continue keeping 
everyone as safe as possible. 
Please pray for grace and wisdom 
for all of us as we adjust to this 
new way.  Thankfully, we already 
were fairly forward thinking in our 
germ consciousness. 

ZOOM BIBLE STUDY 

Please join in on our mid-week 
Bible Study this Wednesday night 
at 6:30 on Zoom. If you’re not 
receiving the e-invitation, or if  
you’re leery of the technology, 
contact Pastor Mike, and he’ll walk 
you through it. The study, on the 
post-resurrection appearances of 
Christ is also available on our 
website.

 WALDPORT FBC 
The flowers appear on the earth, the time of singing has come, 

and the voice of the turtledove is heard in our land.  
Song of Solomon 2:12

We still are in fellowship when apart: 
But if we walk in the light, as He is in the light,  
we have fellowship with one another, and the blood of Jesus His 
Son cleanses us from all sin. 1 John 1:7

http://FBCWaldport.org
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Missionaries Need Prayer 

Contact us:  Have questions?  A story from your isolation? 
Need help during these unpredictable times?   

Please call or text Pastor Mike— 541-270-6734  
or email him at : fbcwaldport@gmail.com 
Waldport First Baptist Church:  541-563-3696 
2620 Alsea Hwy, PO Box 787, Waldport, OR, 97394 

Hear or read more sermons on our website: fbcwaldport.org             

Fear not; have Jesus’ peace 

Peace I leave with you; my 
peace I give to you. Not as 
the world gives do I give 
to you. Let not your hearts 
be troubled, neither let 
them be afraid. John 14:27 

ARE YOU OKAY? 
The FBC Care team is 
checking in with many of 
our people every week, 
especially those who are 
elderly, widowed, single 
and health compromised.  
Don’t let Covid-19 or 
isolation get you down. 
Let us know if you want to 
talk or would like to pray 
over the phone. 
Please reach out to Pastor 
Mike, Nancy, Wini, or 
Doug with any needs you 
may have.  

Grateful Giving Continues 
Last week’s offering was: $4,197.19    May total: $5,606.19 

Thank you for still giving; during this time of social distancing. If you come 
to the drive up service, we will start having a place you can drop your 
offering in from your car, or you can send a check in the mail (Paid to: FBC 
Waldport, PO Box 787, Waldport, OR 97394), and if it is to be designated 
for anything except the General Fund, that designation should be noted in 
the MEMO area at the bottom left corner of the check.  Also, if you use Bill 
Pay through your bank, you can do it all online and save the cost of an 
envelope, a stamp, and the time involved with putting it in the mail. If 
neither of the above suggested ways for you to be able to get your offering 
to the church is convenient, and you would like for someone to pick it up at 
your house, please contact our Deacons by calling or messaging Doug 
at (541) 990-1303   

“On the first day of every week, each one of you should set aside  
a sum of money in keeping with his income.” 1Corinthians 16:2

Pastor Mike is sending out a 
new link to a video per 

week, from The Bible Project
— these short videos 

overview a book at a time to 
keep us learning! 
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WORKING WITH YOUR HANDS?  
“…make it your ambition to lead a quiet life and attend to your own 

business and work with your hands…” (from today’s sermon 
passage: 1Thessalonians 4:11.) Please share photos of crafts that 

you’ve been able to accomplish during the stay at home order. We 
think the craft sale will be happening in September; this supports the 

Operation Christmas Child  shoebox ministry, which also should 
happen in November. Now is a good time to make things!

Jason & Courtney + 2 Kids……..…IMB, Malaysia 
Allen & Bethany + 2 kids ……….…IMB, Malaysia 
Mark & Rachel + 4 boys…………….Wycliffe, Malaysia 
Jeremy & Amy + 3 boys………..… Frontiers Missions, Russia 
Jeff & Barbara……………………… IMB,DRC 
Kevin & Victoria + 3 kids………..…IMB, Uganda 
Joel & Kellie + 3 kids…………..… IMB, Philippines 
And pray for yourself, on duty for God to Central Oregon Coast: 

pray for your local friends and neighbors. Some have lost income,  
some are fearful of getting covid19, some are very lonely, some may be 

struggling, cooped up— seeking for peace and contentment. 
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(Vivian Irwin)
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